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Calendar 
Week 2  Term 4  

Monday 22 October – Kinder Orientation 

Tuesday 23rd October – Transition 

Friday 26th October – Yr6 PD Day 

Week 3  

Monday 29 October – Kinder Orientation 

Wednesday 31 October  – Chinese lesson 

Thursday 1 November – WWCC at school 8.30-9.30 

Friday 2 November – Swimming Sport OESC 1hr 
10.15am over 5 weeks 

Week 4  

Monday 5 November – Kindergarten Orientation 

Tuesday 6 November – Transition 

Wednesday 7 November – Waste Program 

Friday 9 November – Swimming Sport OESC 1hr 
10.15am over 5 weeks 

Week 5  

Monday 12 November – Kindergarten Orientation 

Thursday 1st November – WWCC at school 8.30-9.30 

Friday 16 November – Swimming Sport OESC 1hr 
10.15am over 5 weeks 

Week 6  

Monday 19 November – Kindergarten Orientation 

Tuesday 20 November – Transition 

Friday 23 November – Swimming Sport OESC 1hr 
10.15am over 5 weeks 

Week  7  - Friday 30 November –LAST Swimming 
Sport OESC 1hr 10.15am 

 
Dear Parent/Caregivers 
Welcome back to Term 4. We have an incredibly busy 
term ahead of us with swimming lessons, Presentation 
Night, P&C Movie Night and many more end of year 
events.  
Term 4 finished on a fantastic note with students 
displaying high levels of respect and positive attitudes 
on our Canberra excursion. It was fantastic to hear all 
staff members reporting back on how much they 
enjoyed the excursion and how beautiful our students 
were. Certainly a trip that should make every student 
and parent proud.   
The Staff have been working tirelessly on our schools 
External Validation Submission which will take place on 
the 8th November. This process provides our school 
with a great insight for future focus areas.  

If you have any questions or inquiries please phone 
the office on 02 6364 3093 or see a staff member 
to make an appointment. *Just a reminder that 
Mandy is only available in the Office on Monday, 
Tuesday, Wednesday morning and Thursday. If trying 
to contact the school out of these times please leave a 
message.   

*Remember to check out our fortnightly newsletter as 
well as the Facebook page for any upcoming events.  
Our NEW WEBSITE recently launched will also have 
updates and forms for downloading. This is a work in 
progress so please advise what things you would like to 
be seeing in the website and what you don’t. Your 
feedback is valued.  We will be evaluating this for a 
period of time. 
 
Just a reminder to parents to please access a computer 
and obtain your FREE working with children check for 
volunteers.  Any persons who help out around children 
are now required to provide this. We would appreciate 
if all families can do this especially with sports carnivals 
and other events.  
Visit 
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-working-children-check
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working-children-check   and you will need 100 points ID 
and driver’s license. 
If you don’t have access to a computer, please visit the 
school on THURSDAY 1st November from 8.30am till 
9.30am. 
 
Rebecca Horan  
Relieving Principal 
 
Orientation for Kinder 
Kindergarten Orientation has kicked off Term 4 with 2019 
kindergarten students attending Mondays form 9am-3pm.  
The children are all settling into the routines we run and 
enjoying their buddy program of work. We look forward to 
the next 5 weeks with our new students. 
 

 
 
Term 4 Swimming for Sport –5 x  Fridays only 2 -30 Nov 
Term 4 sport will be water confidence, stroke correction 
and fun at the Orange Ex-services club indoor heated pool. 
Notes have gone home and cost is $20 per child. The P&C 
will be covering the bus cost. 
All children are required to have the permission note 
signed & $20 paid and returned to school before next 
Friday, otherwise they cannot swim. Please contact the 
office if you don’t have a note. 
The children can wear swimmers under their uniform to 
school as we leave at 10.15am, but please make sure they 
have underwear towel and goggles if required in their 
water proof bag. 
This will start Friday 2 November and finish Friday 30 
November. 
 
Term 4 Intensive Swimming Program  -Mon- Fri 3-14 Dec 
Starting Monday 3 December, we will commence our 
intensive 2 week swimming program, where children will 
be grouped according to swimming level and taught a 
range of safety skills as well as stroke improvement. 
Notes have gone home and cost again is $20 per child with 
the P&C paying for bus. Please make sure notes and money 
are returned to school prior to this or NO Swimming. 
The children can wear swimmers under their uniform to 
school as we leave at 10.00am, but please make sure they 
have underwear towel and goggles if required in their 
water proof bag. 

 

Music Concert 
On Thursday 15th November students from the Primary 
class will be joining other OSSA schools and Mrs Riles 
to perform a musical item as part of a concert in at the 
Orange Conservatorium. A note will be sent home in 
the near future regarding this.  
 
PD Day 
On Friday 26th October, Year 6 students from all OSSA 
schools have been invited to attend a Personal 
Development Day. This day will be a great opportunity 
for our Year 6 students to socialise with those they are 
heading off to High School with. Students are to wear 
casual clothes that they can complete physical activity 
in, they need to have a drink bottle and morning tea.  
 
Congratulations Lylah 
Last term Lylah competed in Dubbo at the western 

Region Athletics Carnival.  Lylah performed well on 
the day and was happy with her achievement 
coming 6th out of 35 for her 800m and around 5th 
in her long jump, just missing out on state 
selection.  
Lylah was extremely intrigued with the length of 
the world record jump distance when she visited 
the AIS and was shown this on our tour. It was 
the entire width of a netball court. 
She has some practise ahead of her but it gave 
her inspiration to keep going.  

 
 

 
 
 
 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-working-children-check
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OSSA Music Concert 
Our primary students will be taking part in an 
OSSA performance for our music teacher Donna 
Riles at the Orange conservatorium of music on 
Thursday 15 November. Practise will be at 
11.30am and the concert at 2pm for 1 hr. That 
means they will be late back to school. Our 
infants will also attend the day and enjoy a cook 
park morning tea as well. 
A note will be sent home. 

 
Happy Birthday 

Marli 25th September 
Kayla 27th September  

Ebony 2nd October 
Wilken 25th October 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
FREAKY FACTS 
You can tell the temperature by counting a 
cricket’s chirps! 
 Mild autumn weather often means bigger 
spiders in our homes. 
 
 
 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

 
 

 

 
 
Lateral quiz 
Decipher the meaning of the words and 
pictures in each square. 
Answers in red underneath image 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Canberra Fun 
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P&C EVENTS 

 

COMMUNITY ADVERTISING 
We are very happy to support local families by 
promoting their products in our newsletter 
If you or someone you know would like to advertise 
your business or products with us, please email 
details to the school cargo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
by Wednesday 12pm 
 
Our very first promotion is from our very own family 
Fiona Hitchcock. 
They have been creating beautiful signage that can 
be hired for any event you or friends may have. 
They are just getting started in this and there will be 
other signs available in the future so keep this 
number handy and we will update you as soon as it 
becomes available. 
Who knew Cargo had such talent. 
Come on!  Let us know what you can do.  

mailto:cargo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

